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City of Merced 
MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: May 20, 2020 
TO: Planning Commission 
FROM: Kim Espinosa, Planning Manager 
SUBJECT: Continuance of Item 4.2 – VTSM #1312  

 
DISCUSSION 
 
In order to allow staff time to research and resolve issues related to the cost and 
reimbursement for the traffic signal at G Street and Foothill Drive, staff is 
recommending this item be continued to the Planning Commission meeting of June 
3, 2020.  The applicant has agreed to the continuance.   
 
ACTION REQUIRED: Continue public hearing to the Planning Commission 
meeting of June 3, 2020. 
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